 Brighton & Hove
Allotment Federation

The Food Growing Community

Meetings

Allotment Forum (formerly Site Rep Meetings)

Wed nQSday 1 7th Septem ber 201 4 6.30pm Surgery 7.00pm Start
Wed neSday 14th January 2015 6.30pm Surgery 7.00pm Start
Patcham Community Centre, Ladies Mile Road, BN1 8TA

The Allotment Forum is open to all plotholders and stakeholders. Members of
the Liaison Group (BHAF and BHCC) will offer a progress report on action points
from the Allotment Strategy,and answer any questions.

N.B. Site Reps - this replaces the old quarterly Site Rep meetings and you should
attend (bullet point 5 of the ‘Site Rep Duties’ document).

The surgery starts at 6.30pm to address individual queries.

The main meeting begins at 7pm to deal with broader common concerns.

There is free parking at the centre and on surrounding roads, and buses 5 and 5A
are frequent and stop very close by (The Ladies Mile stop).

This is a great opportunity to find out what's going on, how you can get involved and
share your thoughts and ideas!

If you are a plot holder in Brighton, then you are already
a member of The Federation so please come along !

We are eager to attract more people
to help with local associations or to use
their personal and professional skills
to promote our work. Please come along,
meet us and see how you can participate.
We are run by allotmenteers
for allotmenteers.

www.bhaf.org.uk
facebook.com/BHAFpage




